SEPTEMBER 19TH 2021

Hello all members after a long cold wet winter. Spring is finally here and
hopefully it will put a spring in your step for the coming bowling season.
Ladies Opening Day is next Wednesday 22" September.

Our main combined Opening Day will be next Saturday 26".

This is sponsored by Len and Helen Browns G&M Detergents and
Camerons Caravans so come in your Club togs.

Ladies or men (if they are capable) are asked to bring a small plate for
afternoon tea.

Sad news this week on the passing of Bev Crosby, beautiful wife of Kelvin.
We are all inwardly crying and grieving for you buddy.

On a different note our new royal blue mens club trousers are available to
order at Albany SportsPower. They have the full range of sizes for fitting
and are in two styles. Fitted City Club $81 or Drawstring style $63, shorts
$45. This is a special bulk price at 10% off. Men are encouraged to get their
order in and as soon as there is enough the order will go in. The League
has given us two years for the complete changeover but the sooner the
better.

The grounds committee are currently getting quotes for a fully automatic
reticulation system. A members busy bee to do some of the shovel work will
save us a lot of money so men, expect to roll up your sleeves sometime
early this season.

The committees have been working hard behind the scenes to get our
bowls fixtures ready and our fixture books are currently at the printers.
Hopefully they will be available on Opening day.
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